
The Cyber Crime Investigation Cell (CCIC) of the 

CBI, notified in September 1999, started functioning 

w.e.f. 3.3.2000. The Cell is headed by a 

Superintendent of Police. The jurisdiction of this Cell 

is all India, and besides the offences punishable 

under Chapter XI, IT Act,2000, it also has power to 

look into other high-tech crimes. 

Postal Address Supdt. of Police 

Cyber Crime Investigation Cell 

Central Bureau of Investigation 

5th Floor, Block No.3, CGO Complex 

Lodhi Road, New Delhi. 

 


